

Dear MAB Members and Alternates,

We would like to inform you that we have published a second batch of FAQs on the implementation of the EU restrictive measures against Russia on the <u>FASA website</u>. Please find attached a PDF which includes hyperlinks to the version of the FAQ on the website, as well as a section dedicated to correction/clarification/deletion of existing FAQs.

Should you need further information, please don't hesitate to contact us.

Kind regards

EASA Stakeholder Management Team

Strategy & Safety Management Directorate European Union Aviation Safety Agency

> Postal: Postfach 10 12 53, 50452 Cologne, Germany An agency of the European Union

Connect with us

Good planets are hard to come by. Please think of our environment before you print this email.

Disclaimer: This message is intended for the use of the addressee only and may contain information that is privileged and confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that any dissemination of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by returning this email. This communication does not constitute any formal commitment on behalf of the European Union Aviation Safety Agency unless explicitly so stated.